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SLSD Parents and Guardians,

The Southern Lehigh School District has updated the District website (www.slsd.org) to provide

additional information about the Return to School Plan for the 2020-2021 school year.

On the district main page click on the COVID-19 Plan Resources and then the Reopening of

Schools tab. All visitors to the Southern Lehigh School District Reopening of Schools Web

resources will be able to access the following information:

 

The current draft of the Southern Lehigh School District Health and Safety Plan is found on the

Reopening Health and Safety Plans page and is available for review prior to the School Board

Special Meeting on 7/20/20.

Please note, all of the content held within these pages is subject to change. Additionally,  the

Southern Lehigh School District Health and Safety Plan represents the requirements set forth by

the Pennsylvania Department of Education (PDE) for the physical return to school. This

document does not encompass all of the incremental planning necessary to physically reopen the

schools. That planning is ongoing and additional details will be shared throughout the summer.

Thank you for the ongoing support as we continue to plan for the 2020-2021 school year. The

Southern Lehigh School District is committed to providing a safe and flexible educational

program for our students while taking recommended guidelines seriously as we strive to protect

the health and safety of our staff, students, and the community at large.

Kathleen T. Evison

Superintendent
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